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Dear McLain Community Families, 

I am writing with great sadness to tell you that one of our students, Dillon Wikoff has died. Our 
thoughts and sympathies are with his family and friends. 

We do not have further information to share at this time. We will pass on additional information 
if it becomes known to us by the family and if they wish for it to be shared. Members of our 
school district Mental Health Response Team are available to meet with students today as well 
as over the coming days and weeks. Please contact the school office at 303-982-7460 if you feel 
your child is in need of additional assistance. 

Information about the funeral service will be made available at the discretion of the family. If your 
child wishes to attend, we strongly encourage you to accompany him or her to the service.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me, or one of our school 
mental health professionals, at 303-982-7460.  
  
Gavan Goodrich 
 
These links may be helpful in supporting your child or teen: 

Tips for Supporting Grieving Children 
Help for Grieving Teens 
 
Support: 

 JCMH:  303-425-0300 (Information - Appointments - 24/7 Emergency) 
 JCMH Walk In Crisis Center                     

4643 Wadsworth Blvd 
Wheat Ridge, CO  80033     

 Colorado Crisis Services call this toll-free number to speak to a trained crisis counselor 
1-844-493-TALK (8255) 
Text TALK to 38255 

 Safe2Tell 1-877-542-7233 
 
  

https://www.dougy.org/grief-resources/tip-sheets/tips-for-supporting-grieving-children/1660/
https://www.dougy.org/grief-resources/how-to-help-a-grieving-teen/

